“...from darkness to light...”

Daylight
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Thank you for joining us in praying for Daylight's work this
Prisons Week. Following the encouragement of Zoom prayer
meetings in September, this year, we are planning to hold
three prayer meetings during the week, from 7:45-apm on
Monday ath, Wednesday 11th and Friday 13th October. The
meeting details are below, and if you are able to be with us
on one or all of those evenings, we would love to see you.

Meeting ID: 863 2654 1544 Passcode: 242737
https://tinyurl.com/4p3efchf

Sunday 8th

Give thanks that we continue to be invited to run Sunday
services in prisons. These services give good opportunities
for opening up God’s Word with large groups of prisoners,
as well as reaching prison staff. It is encouraging to see
prisoners listening attentively, and to have the
opportunity to speak with them afterwards, discussing
Bible passages they have been reading during the week, as
well as praying with them over specific concerns they are
facing, such as the health of family members or upcoming
court cases.



Monday ath

Please pray for Daylight people carrying out chaplaincy
work, as they spend time with individual prisoners on the
wings, answering questions, befriending, and offering
support to those who are particularly struggling,
including those who have recently lost loved ones.

Tuesday 10th

Give thanks that we have the opportunity to supply
prisons with reqular written messages and for continued
encouraging responses to these. Along with seasonal
topics, this year, these have largely focused on the lives of
Joseph and Moses.

Please pray that as prisoners learn about these Old
Testament characters, they will be able to see the
relevance of these passages to their lives today, and will
be encouraged to read wiore of God's Word for
themselves.



Wednesday 11th

Today, please pray for those
who have become Christians
during their time in prison,
and are now being released,
that they will be helped in
rebuilding their lives outside,
and will be welcomed and
supported by local church
fellowships.

Give thanks for the work of The Welcome Directory in
training churches and for the support the Community
Chaplaincy Association provide to prison leavers.

Thursday 12th

Give thanks that we are
able to share the Gospel
through Bible studies and
courses such as Christianity
Explored & Hope Explored.

[t has been wonderful to have prisoners attending these
who are eager to learn and to participate in discussions,
and to see them going away with a greater knowledge of
Christ and who He is. Please pray that this will not just
be head knowledge but something that brings real and
lasting change to their hearts.



Friday 13th

Please pray for us as we plan for 2024 which will mark
twenty years of Daylight. Give thanks for the way God
has sustained the work over these years, and please pray
that Prison Awareness Days and other plans will help the
work to go forward in a way that enables more people in
prison to hear the Gospel and brings glory to our Saviour.

Give thanks too for our board of trustees. Please pray that
they will be given wisdom as they direct the work, and
that God will raise up others to join them in this task.

Saturday 14th

Give thanks that prisoners continue to appreciate our
Letter Writing Ministry, often letting us know how much
this contact means to them.Please pray that our
volunteers will be given wisdom as they write, seeking to
encourage prisoners who are Christians and to share
their faith with others.

Thank you for praying for Daylight this
Prisons Week.
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